
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 17, 2010 

 

 

- REACH EU-Chemical Regulation       - 
 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

The subject REACH regarding the regulation (EG) No. 1907/2006 is known in our house. We treat this 

issue and keep us up to date in cooperation with our pre-supplier. 

  

For this product group we are a trading company, who distribute chemical/technical products among 

other things, which contains for the REACH regulation relevant substances. 

 

We are standing in the supply chain between the customer - you, and our pre-suppliers. The 

responsibility of the registration of these substances is on the pre-suppliers (manufacturers) side. 

 

In cooperation with our pre-suppliers we will assure, that all present substances in use will be pre-

registered in time. This declaration applies to all our suppliers. 

 

Our safety data sheets will be updated according to the REACH guidelines. Also the identification of 

our products on the labels will be revised correspondingly. 

 

We hope, that we could help you with this writing and remain 

 

With best regards 

 
Markus A. Döring 
Geschäftsführer 

CEO, Managing Director 

 


